
 
Sent: 4/01/2017 3:33:58 PM 
Subject: Application No PP0004/16  Dear Sir/Madam,  I am writing to express my opposition to the rezoning embodied in the aforementioned application.  The area in question is very near to my home and this proposed change to the existing development will significantly  affect us since we use Jubilee Avenue quite regularly.  At times traffic in the area is nightmarish and if this proposal goes ahead it will make it much worse.     Many thanks for considering this submission.  Yours sincerely,  Alcides Ribeiro 5 Dickson Place Warriewood NSW 2102 gribeiro@ozemail.com.au  


